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AS A WITNESS TO THE LIGHT

Dear Parents

Welcome to Chengelo School. We look forward to meeting you and your child on Saturday
11th January 2025 to the Chengelo Induction Day. This takes place one day before the rest
of the students report for school. Please arrive in school before 10:00 hrs.

You will find all the information required for your child to start in January in our Information
Pack on our website. Please visit the link:
https://www.chengeloschool.org/documents-downloads/

IMPORTANT: The Admissions Coordinator will email you a form that needs to be signed
before the start of school. This is called the “Conditions of Enrolment and Indemnity”
Document. Please sign the document online and this will automatically be sent to our
Admissions Department.

The Information Pack includes documents for your Information:

Parents Handbook (This has useful information for you as a parent)

Pupil Handbook (Please read through this important information with your child)
Student Conduct and Expectations (The rules that your child needs to know)
Uniform, Clothing and Equipment list (Everything your child needs to bring to school)
Ndubaluba Equipment List (What to pack for our outdoor activities)
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| know that this is a lot of information, but please take the time to read through it with your
child to prepare them for their new school.

Our Uniform Store will be open when you arrive so that you can purchase all the uniform
items required.

If you have any questions about this information, please do not hesitate to get in touch with
Lee-Anne Hammond at admissions@chengeloschool.org

| look forward to meeting you soon,

Yours sincerely,

Paul Vines
Principal
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